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iss Student Teacher January Graduates Make Plans 
Fills SNEA Agenda For Jobs^ Education And Marriage

By Jane Horton

Salemites seek not only to learn 
but also to teach others. This was 
the aim of the senior student teach
ers who represented Salem in vari
ous school and numerous areas of 
instruction. An organization en
compassing all these individuals is 
the Student National Education As
sociation which has endeavored to 
select three representative girls, one 

■.of whom will become Salem’s Miss 
Student Teacher of 1969. The can
didates are Pat Carter, Montine 
'iBryant, and Anne Wyche.

Serving as Day Student Presi
dent, Pat Carter also devotes her
self to Legislative Board and 
SNEA. For her efforts on the

tudent Govt, 
es Ruleshangi

New rules concerning visiting in. 
men’s apartments and motel rooms, 
as well as out of town stays in 
hotels and motels were announced 
in Student Government Association 
meeting on Friday, January 10. All 
students will be allowed these 
privileges, with parental pemission 
on an addition to the General Per
mission Form, beginning second 
semester. The apartment rule and 
the visits in a host’s room are 
permitted in groups of two or more 
couples.

In other business conducted at
} (continued on Page 6)

Salem campus, she was selected to 
Who’s Who. Pat considers enthus
iasm a key factor in the classroom. 
Her assignment was Mineral 
Springs Junior High School, and 
her experience with seventh graders 
taught her that this first taste of 
independence from the child’s view
point requires much guidance. Pat 
hopes to contribute to her profes
sion in Virginia Beach, Virginia, 
for her first year of experience.

Another day student. Montine 
Bryant, also participates actively on 
the Salem campus as Business Man
ager of Sights and Insights, repre
sentative to IRS, and a member of 
IRC and SNEA. She has been 
selected to Who’s Who and the 
Order of the Scorpion. In reaction 
to student teaching, she expressed 
the concept that people must be’ 
treated as individuals. Montine 
found that high school students 
need someone to trust them. She 
feels that education is important as. 
a means of understanding and com
munication of problems. Having 
taught history at North Forsyth 
High School, Montine might be 
found in Florida, Australia, or in 
graduate school studying psych
ology next year.

Has anyone seen Anne Wyche 
behind The Salemite camera ? This 
roving photography editor also con
tributes to Judicial Board, serves as 
Vice President of the Senior Class, 
and attends SNEA. Anne has been 
honored by membership in the 
Order of the Scorpion. Her job 
from November 4-December 20 was

(Continued on page 3)

By Lynn Williamson, Marty Craw
ford, Linda Glenn, and Cyndee 
Grant

Twelve seniors, planning to grad
uate at the end of January, are 
looking forward to experiencing 
ne-w' and better things with the 
preparation that Salem has afforded 
them.

Among these tw'clve January 
graduates is Mary Hunter, a special 
case even in this group. Mary is 
from Henderson and is majoring 
in the School of Music. She is now 
a student teacher teaching chorus 
to the seventh, eighth, and ninth 
grades at a Winston-Salem school. 
When asked why she decided to 
graduate in January, she replied 
that slie “got stuck” and could not 
fit all her music and block teaching 
courses together in order to gradu
ate last spring. However, she highly 
encourages everyone to take an 
extra semester and try apartment 
living. When January ends, Mary 
said she would probably move and 
find a teaching job somewhere other 
than Winston-Salem, although she 
has been offered a job here.

Cecilia Moore from Kinston is 
another special case. She is grad
uating a semester after her class, 
because one semester she decided 
to take a breather at home., .Major
ing in Latin and history, Cecilia 
said that she had t-w'O immediate 
future plans. First, she is going to 
live -with Connie Sorenson and 
Olive Jenkins (two of last year’s 
graduates) in Winston-Salem until 
May. Then she is going to join up 
with Anne Wyche and Betsy Shel-

Id Salem, Inc*To OpenTavern 
ith Authentic Moravian Food
By Alice Potter

For all those Salemites without 
cars, a welcome alterative to dorm 
and student center goodies and 
F. D. delicacies is now offered. 
Opening Monday, January 20, Salem 
Tavern Dining Rooms will serve a 
wide variety of dishes to please 
even the most finicky eater in the 
jtnanner indicative of Old Salem.

Each menu will feature two typi
cal Moravian entrees. Lunch, which 
ranges in price from $1.75 to $2.50, 
will feature such dishes as oyster- 
mushroom pie, German pancakes, 
and knockwurst and sauerkraut. 
Each of the above is served with 
cabbage salad.

Dinner includes a clear soup, cab
bage salad, three vegetables, entree 
and dessert for $3.50 to $6.25. En
tree include sauerbrauten, boiled 
fresh brisket of beef and Tavern 
goulash.

Lunch will be served from 11:30 
a.m. until 2 p.m. wdth dinner follow
ing from 5 :30 p.m. until 8 p.m.

The atmosphere of Salem Tavern 
Dining Rooms is as close to Mora
vian tradition as possible thanks to 
Frank L. Horton, Director of Res
toration for Old Salem, Inc. The 
corporation operates the restaurant 
through a subsidiary. Old Salem 
Enterprises, Inc., according to the 
January 12 issue of the Winston- 
Salem JournM and Sentinel.

The Journal also stated that “res
toration is based on the detailed 
descriptions in the Moravian re
cords. Waiters and hostesses will 
be in early 19th century dress.” 
The descriptions were followecj 
down to the eight foot width of the 
front porch to the yellow facade 
and the pale blue interior walls.

Tablesettings in original early Moravian style will add to the 
atmosphere of Salem Tavern which will open January 20.

With six dining rooms on its two 
floors the restaurant has a seating 
capacity of eighty-six. Each floor 
is served by a dumb waiter which 
comes up from the modern kitchen 
with the latest equipment. The en
tire building is air-conditioned.

Mrs. Inez Alfors, associate man
ager, stated, “The kitchen is modern 
to the “n-th” degree. We will serve

only the finest food here.”
Mrs. D. R. Larson will manage 

the new restaurant. Mrs. Larson 
has many years of experience with 
food preparation including teaching 
cooking classes for the Allied. Arts 
of Durham. She also taught cook
ing in Chapel Hill where a number 
of her students were University of 
North Carolina fraternity men.

burne to go 'traveling.
Barbara Keck is graduating early 

for one main purpose—to marry 
Bill Blount in March. She is from 
Greenville and is majoring in art. 
Her senior exhibit is now on dis
play in the Fine .A.rts Center. When 
asked what her plans were after 
January, Barbara replied that she 
was “going home and start keep
ing house!” Afterwards, she said 
that some traveling was planned. 
Then Bill and she are settling 
down in Greenville where Bill will 
do cattle farming.

Mrs. Anne Stuart Flory, origin
ally from Bluefield, West Virginia, 
now resides with her husband’s 
parents here in Winston-Salem. 
Anne made plans to graduate early 
when she decided to marry Thom 
Flory, a graduate student at the 
University of Virginia. A chemistry 
major, she is planning to work as 
a research assistant for a professor 
at the University of Virginia in 
Charlottesville beginning in Jan
uary.

Jane Wilson, a chemistry major 
from Greenville, South Carolina, 
decided to graduate early because 
she had the hours to do so. She 
plans to work in Boston, Massa
chusetts as a bacteriologist. Her 
fiance Larry Caldwell is in Boston 
attending Harvard graduate school.

Trudi Schweizer decided at the 
beginning of her junior year to 
graduate early. Trudi is from 
Greensboro and plans to attend 
graduate school at the University 
of Connecticut in math.

Mrs. Rebecca Hampton will grad
uate in January with a major in 
Latin and a minor in history. She 
went to Wa'Ke Forest for her fresh
man year but has been at Salem 
since. Her husband is presently 
teaching and coaching in junior 
high school as well as going to 
school. Becky is looking forward 
to teaching school and spending 
more time at home.

After graduation, Mrs. Betty 
Hennessee plans to enjoy decorat
ing her new home on Paddington 
Lane. She is a native of Winston- 
Salem and attended Mars Hill Col
lege for two years. Betty returned 
to school to concentrate on her 
English major and to earn a certi
ficate in elementary education. She 
is interested in music and sports. 
Her husband, Nick, works for Wa
chovia Bank and Trust Co. and 
ttir-v have a nine year old son, 
Scott

Mrs. Lillian Young Hewitt, a 
native of Fredricksburg, Virginia, 
will graduate in January with a 
major in math and a minor in the 
Sociology-Economics field. She is

very busy caring for her house and , 
two pets—Fred the cat and Misty 
the dog. Lillian’s husband, Larry, 
will graduate in May from Wake 
Forest Law School, after which 
they plan to reside in Winston- 
Salem until the United States Army 
dictates their new home.

Jane “Tinka” Adams, a home 
economics major from Pensacola, 
Florida, has marriage in mind upon 
her graduation in January. The 
wedding of Tinka and her fiance, 
William Seegers, will take place 
February 8. Tinka plans to further 
her education at the University of 
Illinois, doing graduate work in the 
field of nutrition. While at Salem 
she has participated in the Home 
Moravian Church choir and has 
been a member of the Home Eco
nomics Club. Presently she is work
ing with the ESR project of the Y.

Patricia Thomason will receive 
her B. A, degree in January with a 
double major in art and English. 
Pier reason for early graduation ?— 
a wedding this summer. Until sum
mer she plans to spend time at 
home with her family and to work 
part time in the arts and crafts 
department of the recreation center 
in her home town of Fayetteville. 
Her senior art exhibit is now on 
display in the Fine Arts Center.

Virginia Simpson, another art 
major, is graduating from Salem in 
January. Virginia is a day student 
and lives in Winston-Salem.

Events To Fill 
'^Challenge *69”

By Martha Rasberry
A new semester is just around 

the corner and with it comes a 
variety of activities, both new and 
old. Each happening that occurs 
will in some way be a challenge to 
you as an individual. Religion has 
always claimed to be a very vital 
part of our life to help us meet the 
challenges before us. Some people, 
however, disagree, feeling that re
ligion is unrealistic and unnecessary 
in living a normal and fulfilled life.

February 4-7 will be the days set 
aside at Salem to ask the question, 
“Religion, Who needs it?” This is 
the title that will be used for Chal
lenge Week.
Tuesday—7 p.m.—Drama Workshop 
Movie ; “Roadsigns on a Merry-Go- 
Round”
Refreshments will be served during 
the discussions following. 
Wednesday night — Little Chapel 

services will be held in Shirley
(Continued on Page 5)


